
     Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

      50 Burrows Drive 

      Bingham 

      Nottinghamshire 

      NG13 7AT 

        Tel: 01949 714014 
 

PE Lessons 

 

8th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

I wanted update you regarding our timetable for PE lessons. 

 

Monday 

 

Year 1/2 

 

Tuesday 

 

Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 

 

Wednesday 

 

Year 1/2 

 

Thursday 

 

Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 

 

Children in Year 1 to Year 6 will be expected to bring in their PE kits and leave them in school. Girls 

and boys will be able to change for PE in separate rooms. The Nursery and Reception children are 

wearing uniform that allows them to complete physical activity daily. In the Spring and Summer 

terms, Reception will begin to change formally for PE in readiness for their transition into Year 1. PE 

uniform consists of black or red shorts or Joggers, white t-shirt, and trainers. 

 

We are extremely lucky to have PE co-ordinated by Miss Brierly who is currently sorting out all the 

new equipment alongside Mr Betts who is our Sports Apprentice. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 

Gayle Ellis 

Headteacher 


